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In Saint Wilfrid‘s Church, Haywards Heath, Sussex, 
one finds three most remarkable stained dass windows, 

NURSING ECHOES. 

The memory of Walsall’s Sister Dora was again 
honoured by the townsfolk on January 16th, the 
anniversary of her birth. 

The Mayoress of Walsall placed a garland of flowers 
.on the statue, erected on the Bridge, in memory of 
’Sister Dora’s noble and self-sacrificing labours in the 
cause of the sick and suffering from 1865-1878. 

Members of the Nursing Profession and others also 
placed floral tributes on the statue, and a wreath of 
laurels and some flowers were placed on her grave in 
Queen Street Cemetery. 

The Nursing Profession are deeply gratified for the 
continued remembrance of a colleague whose presence 
among most of the people of Walsall is but a tradition. 

placed there in memory of two brothers Gho gave their 
lives in the First World War, two of which we have 
pleasure in presenting herewith. The picture on the 
left shows a young wounded officer being held up by a 
soldier, but he is loaking over his shoulder to the centre 
window-portraying a figure of Christ. In  the third 
window, his brother is seen dying in a ward with a 
nurse standing by his side, but his eyes are also looking 
towards the central figure of Christ, with arms out- 
stretched, showing wounds in hands. 

We are indebted to J. Denton Robinson, of Darlington, 
for the photographs we produce, and to the Vicar of 
St. Wilfrid’s for the information he has so kindly given 
us concerning the story behind this most impressive 
memorial. 

THE WOUNDED SOLDIERS. 

An ’invitation is estended to  all Senior Nurses to 
:attend a series of Post-Graduate Lectures on Neuro- 
‘Surgical Treatment at the National Hospital, Queen 
Square, London. 

Mr. Julian Taylor will deliver a lecture on Pre- and 
Post-Operative Treatment for Spinal Lesions on. Febru- 
ary 2nd, at 6 p.m. 

On February 9th and 16th, at 6 p.m., Mr. Harvey 
Jackson will speak on Sympathectomy-Pre- and Post- 
operative Treatment. 

Dr. Atwood Beaver will lecture on Anaesthesia in 
Neuro-Surgery on February 23rd, at 6 p.m. 

The last lecture of the series will take place on March 
8th, at 6 p.m., when Mr. Wylic McKissock will speak on 
Pre- and Post-Operative Treatment for Intercranial 
Lesions. 

Winners for the third time in succession of Notting- 
ham Corporation Savings Cup are the staff of the city’s 
Isolation Hospital. The Hospital had a higher savings 
average per head in the last six months than any other 
municipal department. 

“The Hospital Savings Group is more than pulling 
its weight in the Silver Lining Campaign,” said Chan- 
cellor J. E. Mitchell, Lord Mayor of Nottingham, when 
h e  presented the Cup. “They have set a very fine 
example to  the savings groups in other municipal 
depaitments.” 

Sister Joyce Bennett, who received the trophy for 
the ErouD. said that the hospital staff were confident 
that”“ tgey could do even bitter next time.” 

It was with profound pleasure that we noted the 
name of Mrs. Maria Elizabeth Dickin in the List of 
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